
FC48. SCOTTISH HISTORIC ENVIRONMENT POLICY (SHEP) ON HISTORIC
BATTLEFIELDS: CONSULTATION RESPONSE

There was submitted Report (circulated) dated 16 June 2008 by the Director of
Development Services providing information on a public consultation launched by
Historic Scotland on 30 April 2008, entitled “Scottish Historic Environment Policy on
Historic Battlefields.”

AGREED to approve the response to the Scottish Historic Environment Policy
(SHEP) on Historic Battlefields as detailed in the Appendix to the report.


